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CaEEieIIo, Diane

© Trom: ' Vicidomini, Julia
“sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 10:06 AM
To: Cappiello, Diane
Subject: FW: Grant Acceptance for BH Garden

Please see below and advise.

Thank you.

- Julia L. Vicidomini
Confidential Administrative Assistant to
Gregory A. Tatum, Superintendent
Township of Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Ave.
Union, NJ 07083
(908} 851-6407
(908)851-6421 fax

From: Bogda, Patricia

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 9:23 AM

To: Vicidomini, Julia <jvicidomini@twpunionschools.org>
Subject: Grant Acceptance for BH Garden

Hello Julia,

My name is Patricia Bogda and I am a third grade teacher at Battle Hill. We have been chosen to receive the grant listed
in the email below. Mark said that we should submit it to the board so we can accept the donations listed. Please let me
know if there is anything I need to do in order for this to be approved at the board meeting.

Thanks,

Patty

Patricia Bogda

3rd Grade Teacher
Battie Hill School
908-851-6480

From: Bogda, Patricia
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 1:29 PM

To: Hoyt, Mark

Subject: Project Learning Garden Grant Info

From: Jordan Naliwajka [mailto:jordan@captainplanetfdn.orgl
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 10:50 AM

To: Wojcik, Karen

Subject: Project Learning Garden Grant

{ello Mrg. Wojecik,

Thanks for taking the time to speak with me this morning. We are happy to
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let you know that your school has been selected through a partnership with
Dole Packaged Foods and ShopRite to be the recipient of a Project Learning

Garden grant
Tfhis in-kind grant includes the following:

* 5 raised garden beds or garden enhancement for schools with an
existing garden

* 3 standard based lesson per grade level
* Curriculum Supplies (that go with all 3 lessons)
* Mobile Cooking cart, fully equipped with everything you would

need in a kitchen
* Garden wagon and tools
* Professional Development

We operate out of Atlanta, but we will be in town from May 14-20th with
hopes to do a workshop at another NJ school (Camden Street School) on May
19th. Your teachers would be welcomed to attend that workshop, but we can
discuss other options as well. We do ask that a teacher per grade level is
trained on the program. If you wish to have a few more attend, that's fine
too. The benefit of starting the program in May, is that teachers can
irite the garden into their curriculum plans for the upcoming school year.

You also have the option to start the next school year in the program. We
would hopefully be able to schedule training and an install in September
or early October.

I am sure you have questions and I would love to talk about all of them
with you- the best way to reach me is on my cell: 678.612.3366 Looking

forward to hearing from you soon! Here is a link to the Captain Planet

website for your reference, www.captainplanetfoundation.org

Joxrdan

Jordan Naliwajka

Workshop Coordinator

Captain Planet Foundation
133 Luckie Street, 2nd Floor
Atlanta, GA 30303

404 .522.4260

Patricia Bogda
3rd Grade Teacher
Lattle Hill School
908-851-6480



